MESSAGE FROM PLATTE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT

We would like to update your contact information.  This information is very important.   The Platte County Health Department receives food recalls and warnings occasionally that we need to pass along to all Platte County businesses who supply food products.  We would want to contact you in the event of a wide-spread contamination affecting the nation’s food supply.     With the following information, we could contact you in the event of an emergency.  This information will only be used for the purposes stated.
Restaurant Name:Click here to enter text.  
Address: Click here to enter text.  
City Click here to enter text. State Click here to enter text. Zip Click here to enter text.
Owner Name: Click here to enter text.  
Manager: Click here to enter text.
Business Phone: Click here to enter text.  
Emergency Phone: Click here to enter text.
Fax: Click here to enter text.
Best e-mail Address to Contact: Click here to enter text.
